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Issue 3 - 9/30/82 Editor: Phyllis Meadows 208-3764

FREE FOOD, GREAT COMPANY for 1st year students only is being
offered by the Alumni Association in their "Dine ~Vith Diversi ty '82"
program. Heet Loyola alumni and faculty in relaxed, fun settings.
Sign-up sheets for small dinners hosted by alumni will be available
in the Development Office next week. See Chris Kirk there for
further information.

FINANCIAL AID AWARD LETTERS will begin going out in early October
according to Mike Flanagan, Financial Aid. Most will be sent out
early in the month, with a·few late submissions following. If you
haven't heard about your award by the end of October, stop by
the Financial Aid office.

PAY OR PAY MORE. Second tuition payment is due October 5. Unless
payment is received or postmarked prior to October 8 (you have
a short grace period), accounts will be assessed a $25 late charge.
When Student Accounts is closed, payments may be dropped in the
internal mail slot, Message Center, 2nd floor, Burns until 4 p.m.
Friday, October 8.

NOSH ON BAGELS with the Jewish Law Students Association at their
Wednesday, October 6 meeting in the Campus Ministry office, Burns.
For information call Stacy Simon 208-4427. Meeting starts at 11:30.

PROFESSIONAL RESPONSIBILITY E~lINATION is being administered
November l2...deadline to apply is October 15. Applications and
information are available at the Registrar's Office.

/

INTERESTED IN D.A. OR CITY ATTORNEY CLINICS? Interviews for
Prof. Hobbs' Spring Trial Advocacy class are being scheduled now
to be held November l~ and December 2. The class is a prerequisite
for either of these clinics. See Cecilia Morris in the Clinical
Office for further information.

~recent blood drive.

GENEROUS STUDENTS, FACULTY AND ADMINISTRATION donated $648.70
for Moe ...and 46 pints of blood were designated for him at the

A warm "thank you" to all involved!

- over -
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•
63 UNITS OF BLOOD were colleqted at the blood dri~e ...watch for
the winners of the raffle for five $20 gift certificates to be
announced in the next Bullet~n.

"LEGAL PREPARATION FOR STAGING THE 1984 OLyr1PICS" is the topic
of a meeting being co-hosted by the Business Law and Litigation
Society and the International Law Journal. All are weLcome to
attend the session, Tuesday, October 5 at 4 p.m. in the Hoot Court.
Richard Perelman, Loyola alumnus and attorney for the LA Olympic
Committee will speak. For further information call Sherrill
Kushner 394-4835.

CHRISTIAN LEGAL SOCIETY meeting today in Room 127, 1441, from
2 to 3 p.m.

BALSA GENERAL MEETING also being held today. Room 5, Burns, 5-6 p.m.

LAl\TYERSFOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY ...a new organization ...is being
established. For information call Steve Effres, 789-1451 or 907-8333.

CONGRATULATIONS TO 1ST YEAR DAY SBA REPS just elected in a
close campaign! They are Rocky Dorey (Section 1), Bob Nunez (Section 2)
and Mark Hafeman (Section 3).
YEARBOOK PHOTOS ARE BEING TAKEN now. Check with the Yearbook staff
between 10:30 and 6 p.m. if interested in participating. Photos
are being shot in the basement, 1441.

# # # #
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